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Classroom News

This monthin 1C

The sun is shining, the grass is getting greener and we are

almost done Grade one! Can you believe it? God has been so
very gracious throughout this year and I am so thankful to
Him and all of you for making this a wonderful year.

Mrs. Haxby and I would like to thank you for all the words of (2
encouragement you have given us this year. It has been a

real joy teaching your children and know that we will miss

these precious little ones when they move up to Grade 2!

Good thing we will still be in the same hallway each day for

the occasional hug.

Upcoming Events

e Early Dismissal - June &4

e Track & Field - June 6

e Last Chip Day - June 11

e Last Hot Lunch - June 13

e Elk Island Field Trip - June 19
e Lunch on the Land - June 20
e Year End Chapel - June 20

e Last Day of Classes - 25

A Flayground Reminders!

- Always send a coat with your
child. This Alberta weather
seems to go from sunny to
warm to freezing in between
recesses.

- Please send a bottle of
water to keep our kids
hydrated. They are always
allowed and

encouraged to have one water
bottle on their desk at all

times.




Language Arts

We had our last spelling test for the year this past Friday.
Thanks for your faithfulness in checking these tests each

week and for all the study hours you have put in! All your

hard work paid off.

Please continue doing your reading each evening. (Even over
the summer months.) It is absolutely vital to continue
developing our students as emerging readers even as the
end of the year approaches. We do not want them to regress
in their literacy over the summer.

Last day of Library is Wednesday, June 4. All books must be
returned by Wednesday, June 11" so inventory and book
repairs can be done before the end of the school year.

Last Week of School

Please be aware that we will be sending many things home
this month but particularly during

the final two weeks of school. It would be very helpful if
you were extremely diligent in

checking your child’s backpack each evening if that is not
already part of your daily routine.

Thanks for your help in doing this. If you have any extra
plastic grocery bags, please send them

in.

Last Week of School

Wednesday, June 18™ will be Teddy Bear Day in grade one.
Students are invited to bring their favourite stuffy or teddy
bear to school that day. We ask that the stuff animals be
small enough to sit on their desk.



Lunch on the Land

On Friday, June 20™, our staff, students and families will be
sharing a time called “Lunch on the Land” from 11:30 -
11:55 am in honour of National Indigenous People’s Day on
June 21°".

On this day, we invite parents, grandparents, siblings and
anyone who wants to come, to join us as we eat our lunches
outside and enjoy the beautiful nature that our God has
blessed us with. Please send a normal lunch or bring a
delicious picnic style lunch and join with your kids for this
special event. Though there will be designated grade areas,
if a family has kids in different grades, you are welcome to
gather and eat together in your own space. You may also
want to invite a child who doesn’t have family attending to
join your family!

The one thing we ask is that students are not playing on
equipment during the eating time. The bell will indicate the
end of eating time and students will be free to play during
the recess portion of our lunch time.

We are looking forward to sharing in this special time as a
school community.
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